Hello,

I live in Portland, OR and I want to submit my testimony regarding SB 978. I strongly
support this bill. In particular, I appreciate that it addresses the safe storage of firearms and
that it gives local authority to regulates guns in public buildings. We are not trying to take away
guns. We want to make them safe so innocent people - our children - no longer have to fear
going to school or any public place because they are afraid of being shot.

Sincerely,
Katie Kagel



